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13th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students,  
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  
 
I write to inform you that as reward for their attendance this half term we will allow Years 7, 8, 10 
and 11 a non-uniform day tomorrow.  
 
Attendance in Year 7 and 8 has consistently been at above the 90% rate this year and we have seen 
significant improvements in attendance across Year 10 and 11 to reach the 90% threshold this year, 
with Year 11 attendance being a real strength. Well done to those year groups and thank you for 
your support as families.  
 
Our standards around other aspects of pupil presentation such as no make-up, no false nails, no 
false eyelashes and all children using backpacks as school bags on this day still apply.  
 
A fuller end of half term letter with arrangements for the first day back and a focus on SEND support 
in the school will be with you tomorrow. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
Mathew Rogers 
Principal 
 


